
WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – STAPLE GARDENS, WINCHESTER. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Winchester City Council as agents for 
Hampshire County Council has made an Order to allow for essential property 
maintenance works to be carried out as follows:- 
 
ROAD TO BE CLOSED – STAPLE GARDENS, WINCHESTER between its 
junction with Tower Street and a point 65 metres south of that junction. 
 
ALTERNATIVE ROUTES:  
From the northern point of the closure east via Tower Street, north via 
Jewry Street, west via City Road, south via Sussex Street, east via High Street, 
north via Tower Street, north-east via Cross Street, north via Staple Gardens 
to the southern point of the closure. 
 
ORDERS TO BE SUSPENDED: 
Prohibition of motor vehicles in Tower Street between its junction with Jewry 
Street and its junction with Staple Gardens to be suspended when the closure 
is in place. 
 
PERIOD OF CLOSURE: From and including the 28th June 2010 for six months 
or until completion of the works whichever is sooner.  (Notwithstanding the 
above it is expected that the closure will be required for no longer than 4 
months) 
 
Reasonable facilities will be provided to allow access to adjacent premises 
while the work is being carried out. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Hampshire County 
Council Highways East, Tel: 0845 603 5633 OR for queries regarding the legal 
order please contact the Traffic and Transport section at Winchester City 
Council on 01962 848241. 
 
Dated this 24th day of June 2010 
 
Winchester City Council       H Bone 
City Offices, Colebrook Street.     Head of Legal 
Services 
Winchester, SO23 9LJ 


